COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT REPORT

Monday, August 9, 2022

e [’ve had frequent contact with Justin Hodge with DEQ. We’ve
discussed preparations to go before the OWRB with our application.
Bodie Bachelor, our Bond Attorney, has also reached out and is helping
with the application and submission. We are also working on getting

bids for our Water Line project and for our AMI’s.

e On July 26, I attended the REAP workshop where I learned more
information regarding the new projects on the REAP Grant and heard

from DEQ, OWRB and ORWA.

o Attended the CWSRF Public Meeting and was able to speak with the

team that is working on our Principal Forgiveness project.
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